East Haddam

Conservation Commission
April 27, 2010
Special Meeting
7:00 pm, The Annex
The Conservation Commission shall meet to consider endorsement of the East Haddam Land Trust’s proposal to obtain a grant from the Town of East Haddam to purchase conservation easements and one acre in fee from Gary and Donna Bogan. The maximum amount requested is $200,000.  The appraised value (on 7/18/2008) of the easement and fee simple purchase was $488,700.  This agreement will protect approximately 4200 linear feet of the Moodus River's banks.  Additionally, numerous acres of wetlands will be protected and the potential development of possibly ten (or more) building lots that could have adversely affected these wetlands and river habitat will be averted.  Two historic dam sites (breached) are within the proposed purchase area as well as portions of one of Moodus' historic mill sites. 

